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Governor of the State of Missouri, Jeremiah Wilson Nixon, was briefed on Mariel Special Development
Zone at a meeting today with representatives of this important project.

After visiting several areas within the Zone, the Governor highlighted the high standards of the
existing basic infrastructure and emphasized on the opportunities the Zone offers to U.S. companies.
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